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SUBJ: SEXUAL ASSAULT PREVENTION AND RESPONSE (SAPR) PROGRAM –MEDICAL UPDATE 

A. SEXUAL ASSAULT PREVENTION AND RESPONSE (SAPR) PROGRAM, COMDTINST M1754.10 (SERIES) 

B. National Defense Authorization Act (NDAA) for Fiscal Year 2016 Section 536 

1. Coast Guard health care providers’ (HCPs) roles in the SAPR program are outlined in REF (A), Coast Guard HCPs should be familiar with their Sexual Assault Response Coordinator (SARC) and should engage in regular communication with their SARC. For a list of SARCs go to http://www.uscg.mil/worklife/sapr_contact.asp

2. Per REF (B), Restricted reports can now be taken in all jurisdictions by Coast Guard HCPs.

3. Mandatory reporting requirement by state law still requires that a report must be made to the state (whether Restricted or Unrestricted). 

However, the report should conform to REF (B) and not release the name of the injured person or the perpetrator, unless the disclosure is necessary to prevent or mitigate a serious and imminent threat to the health or safety of any person. 

4. For questions pertaining to this message contact CAPT Gerald Taylor, COMDT (CG-1121) at (202) 475-5170 or Gerald.N.Taylor@uscg.mil 
5. CAPT Anita Arnold, Chief, Health Services, sends.

6. Internet release authorized.
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